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Hope you and your family had a wonderful time of Thanksgiving!  We want you to know how truly 

thankful we are for you.   What a blessing to join together to share the love of Christ with our brothers 

and sisters in Haiti.  Everything that is accomplished is because of the goodness of God and amazing 

people united in prayer, spreading awareness and giving resources to be part of the Lord’s answer to 

their desperate cries. Thank you! 

How exciting that Christmas is near! 

Celebrating our God fulfilling His great 

plan from the beginning to reconcile 

us to Himself.  He came to us with the 

birth of Jesus Christ. He gave 

everything to demonstrate how 

precious each person is, laid down His 

life as our perfect sacrifice and 

demolished separation. Accepting this 

gift makes us spiritually new, available to everyone, everywhere to become sons and daughters of God..Experiencing 

Him here and now, and spending eternity in Heaven.  That is Good News!  We wish each one this joy of Christmas. 

Haiti Blessing Project 

The food prices have doubled 

again this year.   It is harder to 

find and so dangerous because 

of thieves.  They really need 

help.  Would you consider the 

giving a goat, chickens or food?   

This would be an amazing gift to 

give in honor or memory of 

someone, or for that person 

hard to buy for on your 

Christmas list! 

Goats $75, Chickens $25, Rice/Beans/Oil/Spaghetti $100, but any $ used. 

 

Get together with your church group, workplace or family and friends and 

let’s share the love of Christ in a big way this season! Mark your donation 

“Haiti Blessing”. 

 

Acts 1:8 Missions Ministry 



 

 

Another awesome Christmas idea putting a child in school in Haiti!  

Education is such a special gift of hope and self-respect, that can never be 

taken away.  A child’s life can be changed for just $300/year ($25/month)! 

As 2021 comes to a close, would you think about partnering with a year-end gift to help with 

expenses of operating the boys home, providing food to the hungry and emergency medical 

care? Our Haitian team is working every day meeting needs throughout the year. 

 The young boy did receive surgery for his hernia through the kindness of some special 

donors.  God bless them!  

Children and families are given food and necessities every month.   Thank 

you everyone that gives so they can receive.  

You can help by becoming a monthly Ministry Partner.  It can be set up thru 

your online banking system, our website or Facebook via PayPal or text  

       4HAITI to 44321 and make a recurring donation.  Any amount is treasured! 

 

Please continue to pray for Haiti… For the hostages and families, captors, and ones 

involved in the resolution; for its government and the desperate people, for missionaries, 

the sick, orphaned, and hopeless.  So thankful 2 of the 17 hostages were released on 

November 21, but no word on the other 15.  With gangs running rampant, the whole 

country is at risk and suffering.  Ask for and expect miracles!  

 

 

Praying health and happiness, peace and joy to you and yours as we celebrate the birth of Jesus that changed 

everything! Looking forward with hope to welcome 2022.   Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

 

With much love,                      

         The Bauknight Family   

The Bauknight Family and all of us at Acts1Eight    


